EMBASSY OF PAKISTAN
17, SADOVAYA KUDRINSKAYA
123001 MOSCOW

BRIGADIER MUHAMMAD IRFAN KHAN
DEFENCE ATTACH E

B ol Gutho,

I hope this letter finds you in the best of health and high spirits.

I on my personal behalf and on the behalf of Pakistan Navy;
grateful to you for extending your cooperation and services to our
Naval Ship “PNS-ASLAT” during its visit at the port of Saint
Petersburg, Russian Federation from 28-31 July 2018. The services
were provided by your esteemed company in a professional way
displaying your dedication, efficiency and commitment. A really
commendable job was done by the company and I am very positive
that this cooperation will continue in all future assignments, as well.

Thank you very much.

Yours Sincerely
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